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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Detectives with the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office are 

investigating a death that occurred in North Charleston this past weekend. 

 

On Sunday, September 8, 2024, around 8:30 p.m. CCSO detectives were called to the 2100 

block of Hayne Street for reports of an altercation resulting in a death. Deputies had responded 

to the same address about five hours earlier for reports of an altercation between two men living 

in the residence. Both men declined to pursue charges against each other. Later that evening, 

another altercation broke out, resulting in the death of one of the men. The suspect ran from the 

scene. No arrests have been made. 

 

The Charleston County Coroner’s Office will identify the individual when appropriate. 

 

The incident is being investigated as a homicide by the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office 

Criminal Investigations Division and the Forensic Services Unit. This is an active and ongoing 

investigation. Anyone with additional information can contact CCSO at 843-202-1700. 

 


